



Are you a girl in grade 6?

Do you like playing basketball?

Are you interested in improving your skills, meeting new people and having fun?

If you answered yes to these questions then you should consider joining the Royal Oak Middle School Junior Girls Basketball Club. We are planning to hold one hour drop-in practices and scrimmages on Thursdays after school and Saturday mornings through this spring and summer at ROMS' outdoor courts. The first practise is this Thursday, April 28th, 2016 at 3:30pm.

If you would like to participate or have any other questions, please contact;

ROMS Vice-Principal Ken Bergeron at <u>kbergeron@sd63.bc.ca</u> 250 479-4200 or,

ROMS Coach Mike Brooks at mikebrooks@telus.net 250 888 1241